
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
(GARTH ROAD & WAVERLEY ROAD, MANSFIELD) TRAFFIC CALMING 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council in exercise of 
powers conferred by Section 90A - 90I of the Highways Act 1980 propose to “Traffic Calm” 
Garth Road and Waverley Road, Mansfield. 
 
The effects of which will be to: - 
 

Install 4 No. sets of sinusoidal humps on Garth Rd and Waverley Rd, Mansfield; 
with 2 humps on Garth Rd and 2 humps on Waverley Rd. These are 75mm high 
and 4m long in the direction of travel. 

 
A plan showing the intended location of the sinusoidal humps can be viewed at 
Nottinghamshire County Council’s web site - consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk 
  
The proposed traffic calming features is intended to reduce the number of road accidents 
by slowing down the vehicles entering the residential area from the main road.  
 
Any observations (stating grounds and quoting ref. TP2350193) must be received in 
writing, either by letter or email, by 19th December 2023. Any details you provide may be 
shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d like to find out more about 
how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-
public/  

 
 
 

Via East Midlands 
Major Projects and Improvements 

Bilsthorpe Business Park 
Eakring Road, Bilsthorpe 

Nottinghamshire 
NG22 8ST 

or by e-mail – tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
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